

Dr lan Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street Hereford HRI 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

26th June 2017

www.herefordcs.com

Bristol Zoo 3rd July, 2017

Dear Parents

As part of our Science topic on 'Adaptation', Year 6 will be travelling to Bristol Zoo on Monday 3rd July 2017. The visit will provide time for the children to view the various enclosures at the zoo, completing a quiz style booklet as they go and attend a workshop on 'Adaptation' in the Education Centre.

Children should wear school track suits. Don't forget to pack a light rain coat if the forecast is poor. They may bring a non-fizzy drink and snack to eat on arrival at the zoo. There may be an opportunity to visit the shop in which case your child may bring spending money of no more than £5.00. A packed lunch will be provided for those who normally have a school lunch. Please note that children should not bring any electronic items on the trip, including phones, iPods etc.

Please drop your child off in Broad Street, outside Pizza Express, in time for the coach to leave at 8.00am. Pick-up will be from school at 4.30pm.

Choristers will be taken to the zoo separately, in a school mini-bus driven by a member of staff. The children will be collected from the Cathedral in the usual way and returned in time for choir rehearsal in the afternoon.

If your child requires travel sickness tablets, please ensure they take these at the appropriate time before departure and tablets for the return journey may be given in a labelled envelope to Dr Barber.

The cost of the trip is £20.00 which will be added to your end of term bill.

We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any up-dates to this information.

Please complete and return the consent form below by 29th June, 2017.

| Many thanks | Fam Baller |
|--|--|
| lan Barber | -an Galler |
| | Bristol Zoo 3rd July, 2017 |
| I consent to _ to Bristol Zoc account. | participating in the Science trip on 3 rd July, 2017. I understand that the sum of £20.00 will be added to my |
| Parent Name: | |
| Signed | Date |

Please return to the School Office by Thursday 29th June.